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FEMALE STROKE SURVIVORS NEEDED FOR 

RESEARCH STUDY 

You may be eligible to participate if you:   

• Are, or care for, a female stroke survivor (18+ years). 

• Live in Australia. 

 

We need your voice! 

We want to hear lived experiences of stroke survivors and caregivers on 
diet and mental wellbeing. You can help make a difference. 

The study involves:  

• Completing an online survey (~15-30 minutes).  

• Participating in a focus group meeting (~1-2 hours). 

 

Participants will receive a $30 gift card to reimburse costs of taking part. 
 

For more information and to express your interest in participating, please email the study 
coordinator at womenshealth@ecu.edu.au 

 

This research project has received the approval of ECU’s Human Research Ethics Committee (approval number is 2023-04846-
RADAVELLIBAGATINI), and has been supported by the Women’s Health Research, Translation and Impact Network, funded by 
the Australian Government Medical Research Future Fund (MRFF).  
 


